
      HEDIS
PRACTICE SETUP

NAVIGATION

ADD MEASURES

SELECT YOUR CODES

Medical Records > Medical Records Setup >
DM/Quality > HEDIS > HEDIS Practice Setup

NOTE: You must have security to access this
area.

Your practice is responsible for setting up
and maintaining each measure.

The codes you are billing must match the
codes entered here; otherwise, you will not
receive a pop-up. 

Measures are listed in order by ID. 

All measures display in red until setup is
complete. Each measure needs at least one
CPT, Provider and Insurance.

AUTO ANSWER
Additional Filters > Auto Answer Options

Check "Auto Answer Active" and select
where you would like the Auto Answer to
occur. Choose whether you'd like a pop-up
if the results can't be determined and set
your filters.

NOTE: This feature cannot be used with all
measures (e.g. Falls Risk).

ADDITIONAL FILTERS
You must make sure you have the correct
labs and CPT codes selected to ensure the
pop-up and/or Auto Answer will be
triggered. 

You must also make sure the status or "Date
To Use" matches the lab result (e.g. RcvdCp
"Received Complete").

POP-UPS
When set up correctly, MEDENT will prompt
you to choose an applicable CPT II or G-
code for a qualifying patient in the following
areas: Progress Note, eSuperbill and/or
Charge Entry.


